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REMINDERS ABOUT WINTER WONDERLAND TOMORROW  

FRIDAY 8th DECEMBER 2023 
 
 

The children can wear Christmas Jumpers or items of Christmas decorations tomorrow.  
 
The Santa Dash will be in the morning. There will be the snow machine to walk through to add to the 
Christmas feeling because the weather is looking ok in the morning. 
 
From 12.45 onwards the children will have a chance to see Father Christmas and the reindeers in their class 
groups.  
 
From 2.00pm you are welcome to come and join us!  
 
The weather has typically let us down so we are moving the fun indoors. It may be a tight squeeze so please 
be mindful of this with our children.  
 
Bromsgrove Rugby Club (Finstall, B60 3DH) have kindly allowed families to park on the Rugby Club car park 
to help with the traffic. It is a few minutes walk from the Rugby Club to school but might be easier for you in 
terms of finding a parking space. If you wish and are able to park closer to the school, please be courteous, 
(as you always are), to our neighbours.  
 
When you arrive at school, please use the POST 16 ENTRANCE. You will be able to walk to the Post 16 
bungalow (out of the rain) and be signed in by one of the office team. You will be led past the reindeer and 
Father Christmas who will be on the MUGA to either the gym or the hall, depending on where your child 
will be. You will be able to move between the hall (where refreshments are being served) and gym via the 
walkways. This pathway will be highlighted by the staff.  
 
The Father Christmas and reindeer experience will be in a queue system under the walkway (for shelter) 
and co-ordinated by the elves so you can all see them.  
 



 

 

 

                                       

When you are ready to leave, we are asking that you notify a member of staff so your child can be brought 
to reception with their belongings. We can then sign your child out and we can keep everyone as safe as 
possible. If you know you will be taking your child home, please notify your transport in the morning.  
 
We are all looking forward to this day and are NOT allowing the weather to beat us again! 
 
We hope to see as many of you as possible tomorrow to share this experience with the children. Like I said 
in my last letter, this isn’t a fund raiser, but a chance to spend time together in school. If you wanted to give 
anything, as I know some of you do, you are more than welcome and we will add any donations to our 
swimming pool pot.  

 
We look forward to seeing you tomorrow!  

 

 
 
Tracey and Team Rigby  


